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Comments: Please do not allow this purposed development and expansion of Holland Lake Lodge.   We have

chosen to raise our family in Montana and in doing so have made sacrifices so we can live life in these wild and

historic areas, embracing them and not wanting to change them.  Holland Lake is at minimum a yearly camping

trip for us but can also be a place we hike on weekends and travel into the Bob Marshall Wilderness. Having

been raised in Montana our family loves the quietness, the ability to paddle from one end of the lake to the other

without any motor boat waves (usually), the access to the Bob Marshall Wilderness through upper Holland and

we embrace this area for it's habitat for nature and "wildness".   It was so exciting this spring to see that at least

one loon family has returned to raise their family at Holland.  However, just in the past 2-3 years in this area we

have seen unprecedented traffic increases threatening the "wildness" of this area.  This in and of it's self is

concerning.  Can you imagine if this project is completed and we have (I have heard/read "52" rooms which could

bring 4 x 52 more people to the area every day!!!) even more people and cars pillaging  this area of it's peace,

quiet and "wildness"?   Please protect this wild area from commercialization.  


